
Hello Utah Racquetball!    

We had a great turnout at the Provo open tournament and would like to thank Paul Snyder for 
putting on such a great event. We had 53 participants in 2018 and 69 this year. We love seeing the 
increase in attendance during these tournaments and all the new faces and great competition!

See the results for the Provo Open by clicking here

Another tournament that often gets overlooked is the Huntsman Senior Games. We had many players 
from Utah compete. See the results at https://www.r2sports.com/website/event-
results.asp?TID=30696. Also, Roger Flick was inducted into the Huntsman Senior Games Hall of Fame. 

Upcoming Tournament:
The next tournament will be the Holiday Hustle held at Marv Jenson Fitness Center December 

11th – 14th. Check out our website for the link to sign up. http://www.utahracquetball.org/tournaments  

Utah State High School Racquetball:
The State High school league will be starting up soon in December. If you have a high school 

student that would like to play on a team, please reach out to anyone on the board and we can connect 
you with your closest coach/team. At the end of the league there is a high school tournament that is 
held at Marv Jenson. This is a great way to meet other kids and to compete individually but still 
contribute to a team. 

Sticker Picture Contest:
This year we will be holding a contest/giveaway on our social media pages. In order to enter you 

simply need to post a picture of your Utah Racquetball decal sticker that we have been handing out on 
either our Facebook or Instagram pages. You also need to follow and like our pages on Facebook and 
Instagram to be eligible for the giveaway.

Here is how it will work, when you post the picture on either Facebook or Instagram you will get your 
name put into a drawing for each friend you tag in your post. You can do multiple posts and tag as many 
friends as you want in your posts. 

We will do the drawing during our banquet following the Men’s open finals at our state singles 
tournament. The prize will be for a visa gift card and a Utah Racquetball hoodie/Jacket.



Soon we will be selling Utah Racquetball Jackets. We will have samples and will be taking pre orders 
here soon so stay tuned for more info on that!

Social Media:
Remember to join our Facebook and Instagram pages as we will be having a giveaway announcement 
next month that will run the rest of the season with the winner being announced during our state 
singles banquet.


